
We are all very much looking forward to Grandparents Day 2025
which is taking place on February 7th. We will have more information
on times etc. closer the date so please keep an eye on the
Nuachtlitir. As you know this year we are inviting Grandparents
from all classes to attend – the more the merrier! To allow the
school and the Parents Association (who always put on a fantastic
spread for our VIPs) to plan accordingly we would be grateful if you
could take a minute to fill out the very short survey regarding
attendance on the day. You can access the survey via the following
link:

https://forms.office.com/e/1V8CP88UBM

The Parents Association would also like to remind all of our parents
about the upcoming PA Social quiz in the Dundrum House next
Thursday evening (30th Jan) at 7:30pm. Sure to be a very enjoyable 
evening! 
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PHOTO OF 
THE WEEK

This week’s photo is of some of Ms. 

Kennedy’s Rang 1 students doing some 

project research in the computer room. We 

can’t wait to hear what they found out! 

20th January 2025
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Tidy Dundrum Cleanup

Well done to our Green Schools Committee and other
dedicated students who gave up a portion of their
weekend on Saturday morning to help with the “Tidy
Dundrum” cleanup on our Main Street. The helpers,
pictured below with Ms. Finnegan, got stuck in with the
other local volunteers and bagged plenty of rubbish to
make Dundrum a nicer place for us all. Well done and
thanks to all of the Holy Cross helpers! A Special word of
thanks also to Ms. Finnegan for organising our volunteers.

It is great to see the Holy Cross Way in action with our
children taking such an active role in our local Community!
Maith sibh.


